

FAX NO.: 2248-7555 PHONE: 2248-0411 2248-2447

THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE, EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No. 122-b. 36 3897 2023

August 7, 2023

The Principal / Head of the Institution
All Participating Schools in

Inter School (U-15) Invitational Cricket Tournament (Mayor's Cup): 2023-24

Sub: Inter School (U-15) Invitational Cricket Tournament: 2023-24

Dear Sir / Madam,

Pursuant to our previous communication *Ref. No.* 134/22/3669/2023 dated 10th July 2023, we are pleased to announce that the association will enable the <u>ONLINE submission of the requisite documents of your players</u> through its website (www.cricketassociationofbengal.com) from 16th August 2023 onwards. In order to ensure smooth conduct of the ONLINE submission of documents followed by the registration procedure for the *cricket season* 2023-24, the <u>association is further</u> desirous of holding a workshop on Monday, 14th August 2023, at 11:00 a.m. to help all the participating Schools in terms of being made <u>aware of the ONLINE document submission and registration procedure</u>.

In view of aforesaid, you are requested to send a person, preferably someone who will be responsible/appointed for submission and registration of Form on behalf of your school.

Also, please note that your representative should bring a letter containing an email address and a mobile number(with WhatsApp facilities) on your school's official letter head on 14th of August, 2023 and if any school is unable to send its representative to attend the meeting, please send the physical letter or mail (cab@bengalcricket.com) containing email address and mobile number (with Whatsapp facilities) at the latest by 14th August 2023, 6:00 pm. Kindly note that the above information is a MUST for the online document submission and registration procedure.

All the participating Schools are requested <u>to mandatorily complete the ONLINE document</u> <u>submission and registration procedure at the latest by 15th September 2023</u>. Defaulters will most likely be debarred<u>from participating in the respective tournament(s)</u>.

The Association is desirous of holding another session with the participating Schools on 9th <u>September 2023 to diffuse/clarify any difficulties/doubts arise during the course</u> of the ONLINE document submission and registration procedure.

Please do not hesitate to **reach out to us on 8981784773/7596956003** for any doubts/difficulties during the course of the ONLINE document submission and registration procedure.

We solicit your cooperation to commence the tournament on time.

Israta Xas

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Debabrata Das

(Hony. Joint Secretary)